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Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students,

Ridgewood Public Schools would like to provide our students with the option to explore summer

learning opportunities in mathematics. Practicing mathematics during the summer months will

help students to maintain core skills and foundational understandings that were introduced over

the past school year. Your child has used the IXL math program to reinforce the school

curriculum this year, and your child will continue to have access to the online program over the

summer. In an effort to provide your child with opportunities to practice the math skills and

concepts taught during school this year, the district has put together a list of suggested IXL skills

your child may practice in preparation for the 2023-2024 school year. Please use the link below

to review the list of suggested IXL skills.

2023 Suggested Summer Math

Another exciting way to encourage learning over the summer is through IXL’s Study in the Sun

contest! The contest will run from June 12th to August 6th, and the winner is determined based

on the student who answers the most IXL questions throughout the contest. IXL will share

leaderboards with the top 20 students in each grade range on both June 30th and July 21st. If

your child is interested in participating in the contest all they need to do is begin practicing on

June 12th! Please reach out to your child’s mathematics teacher if you have any questions

regarding the contest.

Sincerely,

Ashley Onembo
Supervisor of Mathematics and Computer Science
Ridgewood Public Schools
aonembo@ridgewood.k12.nj.us
201-670-2800, ext. 20506

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1AqX5JD1Jen7KP8E3TnKtil0XohjsGKas
mailto:aonembo@ridgewood.k12.nj.us

